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Item Description: Proposal from Platinum Paving & Concrete for Gracen Road 

 

Summary Recommendation: Staff recommends Approval of the Proposal from 

Platinum Paving & Concrete for Gracen Road 

 

Executive Summary/Background:  

 Effingham County currently has a contract in place with Platinum Paving & 

Concrete for the 2023/2024 LMIG Road Improvements which included Gracen 

Road with Roberts Civil Engineering as the engineer on the project.  

 After review by County staff once the resurfacing was completed by Platinum, 

there were issues with the resurfacing. Staff requested a proposal from Platinum 

Paving for edge milling, tie ends, resurfacing the entire road with 9.5mm asphalt, 

and restriping. This will be done directly with Effingham County with T&H 

oversight and not through Roberts Civil Engineering.  

 Platinum submitted this proposal at their cost with 0 mark-up for a total of 

$196,415.00.  

 Staff has reviewed and recommends approval of the proposal. 

 

Alternatives for Commission to Consider 

1. Approval of the Proposal from Platinum Paving & Concrete for Gracen Road in 

the amount of $196,415.00 

2. Take no action. 

 

Recommended Alternative: 1 

Other Alternatives: 2 

Department Review: County Manager, County Engineer, PCPM, T&H 

Funding Source: Budget Amendment will be necessary 

Attachments: Proposal from Platinum Paving 

 

 

 

 


